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September 17, 2006 

To: News Media 
From: Sewerage and Water Board of New Orleans 
Re:Urgent 
Contact: Robert Jackson, 451-0566  or 
              Brenda Thornton, 495-9734 
For Immediate Release 

Water Service Repair Notification In Uptown New Orleans 
Residents in a section of Uptown New Orleans may experience lower than normal water pressure 
or a disruption in service on Sunday, September 17, 2006 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., while the 
Sewerage and Water Board makes repairs to valves on water mains that service the area.  
The areas affected by the repair are: 
Amelia Street from St. Charles Avenue to Camp 
Coliseum from Amelia to Constantinople St. 
If more information is needed, please contact Robert Jackson at (504)451-0566. 
 


